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Until 2005,  Plagiobothrys hystriculus was presumed extinct and placed on List 1A 
because it was last seen around 1892 in the Montezuma Hills area of Solano County. 
Due to the recent rediscovery of this species, a move from List 1A to 1B is warranted, 
by definition.  However, this status review is intended to inform others who are doing 
surveys in the area (Montezuma Hills, Potrero Hills, Jepson Prairie, Wilcox ranch) about 
the species’ rediscovery as well as the habitat characteristics and survey window.  If 
desired, please review the existing Inventory record here: http://cnps.web.aplus.net/cgi-
bin/inv/inventory.cgi/Go?_id=plagiobothrys_hystriculus&sort=DEFAULT&search=plagio
bothrys%20hystriculus .  Also, please read the attached sponsorship forms from Rob 
Preston, who rediscovered the plant, provide any updated information, and respond Yes 
or No on this proposed ranking change.  If responding No, please provide supporting 
information. 
 
Recommended Actions 

CNPS:  Re-rank to CNPS List 1B.1 

CNDDB:  Re-rank in CNDDB as S1.1 
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